
National Academic Championship
Congratulations goes out to our academic tournament team, who were named quarter
finalists on Saturday in the 43rd National Academic Championship. The Wolverines were

ahead at the half and then the team from North Boise, Idaho took the lead. Our team never
gave up and executed impressive teamwork, positive energy and extraordinary knowledge

to stay in the game.

Way to go, team ~ consisting of Constantin Bellmann, Nathan Chu, Rockie Liu, Vivek
Sharma, Bhuvi Sudhakar and 9th grader, Aydin Cakirdis. Keep shining brighter next year in

high school where you are sure to be incredible competitors and awesome teammates.

Essay Contest
Congratulations goes out to 8th grader, Anya Bhavanasi for placing 2nd in the 15th Annual

Essay Contest sponsored by the Peace Islands Institute. Here are a few powerful words from
Anya’s essay titled, “Kindness:”

Kindness does not ask for a reason.
It listens when words are too heavy to carry.

It stands beside you without needing to fix you.
It shows up early and stays late.

It waits without rushing.
It stays when others leave.

And when you think no one sees you, kindness already has.

Great job, Anya! Thank you for reminding everyone to stay kind!
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  A Day 
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6/10 - 8  Grade Dorney Park Tripth

6/11 - Field Day
6/13 - 8  Grade Graduation 2PM @ WHRHS th

6/16 - Last Day of School for Students - Early Dismissal


